WORLD BAPTIST

MISSIO

July-September 2024
Dear Family, Friends and Faithful Supporters,

God has been good! Our deputation travels have been going very well. The Lord is keeping us safe and providing for
our needs. Matthew 6:31-32, “31 Therefore take no thought, saying, What shall we eat? Or, What shall we drink? Or,
Wherewith shall we be clothed? 32 (For after all these things do the Gentiles seek: ) for your heavenly Father knoweth
that ye have need of all these things.” In these months of travel, the Lord really has showed us just how much He will
take care of His children.

With all the traveling, our van finally had a small issue that had to get fixed this past week. A dear friend (Caleb
Hewett) came to our rescue and replaced the alternator while Alex preached at a church! We are so thankful for such
great friends in the ministry that we can call on when in need.

The past few months, while busy, have been good. We have been to multiple churches, were in multiple conferences,
have seen many states, and even got a chance to go to DC and see our nation’s capital! Alex had the privilege of
preaching a whole Missions Conference in Columbia, SC. He also preached at his first funeral, and Sheree had the
honor of leading a lady to the Lord!

Closing in on the end of the year, we are booked up until December. Please be helping us pray that we get next year
booked up as we approach the new year. Also, please be praying that our residential permits for Iceland will go
through smoothly and in a timely manner.

We thank each and every one of you for your continuous prayers and support. We truly appreciate it all. We hope this
letter sees you well and you continue in the faith.
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